
Service Bulletin

File in Section: -

Bulletin No.: PI1065A

Date: March, 2014

PRELIMINARY INFORMATION

Subject: Program Cluster Message and/or Random Warning Messages Displaying in Driver
Information Center (DIC)

Models: 2013-2014 Chevrolet Volt

This PI has been revised to add the 2014 Model Year and provide the field fix. Please discard
PI1065.

Condition/Concern
Some customers may comment on a “Program Cluster” message and/or random warning messages displaying in
the driver information center (DIC). These messages may intermittently pop-up or display.
This condition may be caused by a software anomaly within the instrument cluster (IPC).

Recommendation/Instructions
An updated software calibration has been released to address this concern. Reprogram the instrument cluster (IPC)
using the Service Programming System (SPS) with the latest calibrations available on TIS2WEB. Refer to the
Instrument Cluster Programming and Setup procedure in SI.

Warranty Information
For vehicles repaired under warranty, use:

Labor Operation Description Labor Time

2810195 Instrument Cluster Reprogramming with SPS Use Published
Labor

Operation Time


